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Minutes of Annual General Meeting

Tuesday, 24th  September 2019 at 7.15 p.m.
United Reformed Church Hall, Lowther Street, Penrith

1. Welcome & Apologies:  The Chairman welcomed members back.  Apologies were received from C. Chamberlin, N Rayworth, J. Woodman and M. Hardy.
2. Minutes of AGM, Tuesday, 11th September 2018 : These were taken as read and approved.  

3. Matters arising from the Minutes: There were no matters arising from the Minutes of the last AGM.
Minutes approved by a show of hands.
4. Chairman’s Report
5. Treasurer’s Report
The accounts for 2018/19 had been circulated to choir members prior to the meeting. 
Alison thanked Pam Armstrong for overseeing the finalisation of accounts.

URC room rate is to be increased from 1st January 2020.

Subscriptions to remain at current level.

There were no queries relating to the accounts and were accepted by a show of hands.
6. Musical Director’s Report: 
Attached.

7. Constitution Amendments
The following changes were agreed:-

“The Choir may also make charitable donations to local good causes from time to time.”  - was added to 2. Aim

In 7. Management - the words aims of the “group” is replaced with aims of the Choir.

In Finance section the last line “Any suggested donations are to be approved by Choir Members” was added.
The changes were agreed by a show of hands.

8. Election of Committee: 
Vacant Posts

Treasurer :  Alison Stobbs.  Proposed S. Rhodes.  Seconded E. Akmene


Secretary:   Alison Hudson  Proposed C. Bland.  Seconded J. Helyer


Publicity:    Juliet Kidd          Proposed P. Armstrong.  Seconded A. Stobbs

 All other members of the committee were prepared to stand again for the coming year.  As no other nominations had been received, the present and new committee members were elected unopposed.  This was agreed by a show of hands.
9. Any other Business
None.

The meeting closed at 7.45pm and the first rehearsal of the new season commenced.
